
West End Surgeries #dundeewestend
With the October school holidays now over, it is back to West End Ward surgeries this
coming week.   My Mitchell Street Centre and Harris Academy surgeries take place
tomorrow.

My  full  surgery  details  are  below  –  although  I  can  also  be  contacted  via
esurgery@frasermacpherson.org.uk or phone me at home on 459378 anytime :
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